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The Commonwealth, in partnership with Roses in the Ocean and Folk, invite 
you to participate in a national co-design project.

We are seeking your wisdom and knowledge through your lived experience of 
suicide to inform the...

o design of a national best practice aftercare framework

o strengthening of national postvention services 

o development of national Distress Brief Support Model for trial

Through both face-to-face and online co-design sessions you will collectively develop best 
practice principles and service model guidelines for the development and strengthening of 
services for people experiencing emotional distress/crisis, following a suicide attempt, and 
for people bereaved through suicide. There will be face-to-face sessions in all States and 
Territories.

You are also invited to participate through the surveys, where your perspectives and ideas 
will contribute to the overall co-design process 

For further information, and to 
register your interest in participating 

in this project, please 
use the QR code to the right or visit: 

https://rosesintheocean.com.au/
sector-priorities-collaborations/

universal-co-design/




